
Have your say
‘Amended’ Development Plan
15 Dales Road, Warrnambool - Development Plan 

Council has received an Amended Development Plan to be considered under the Development 
Plan Overlay, Clause 43.04, Schedule 7 (DPO7) of the Warrnambool Planning Scheme. 

The subject land is located on the corner of Dales Road and Aberline Road and is described as 
LOT 1 PS 334785.

Copies of the Development Plan documentation may be viewed during office hours at the 
Warrnambool Civic Centre, 25 Liebig Street, Warrnambool or on Councils website at 
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/advertised-development-plans

Any comments or submissions on the Development Plan are invited to be received prior to 5pm, 
Tuesday 4 January 2022.

Please note the development plan is not a planning permit application.  

Under the provisions of the Development Plan Overlay, any future planning application must be generally 
in accordance with any endorsed Development Plan and will be exempt from notice and review.  

The final consideration of the Development Plan and any submission received will be made by 
Council after the exhibition period has closed.

December 11, 2021

Works & Road Closures
Gilles Street (Entrance Ozone Carpark)
Works: Pouring of concrete development works.
Duration: Saturday 11 December for 2 hours.
Impact: Gilles Street entrance into Ozone Carpark will be temporarily closed but will reopen by 
9am. Alternative access from Koroit Street and Kepler Street will remain open.
Contact: Jason Hoy on 0400 364 098.

Wollaston Road, Warrnambool (Mortlake Road – 100m west of Wollaston 
Bridge)
Works: Wollaston Road Street Lighting
Commencement Date: Week commencing Monday 13 December 2021
Duration: 1 week
Impact: Shuttle flow traffic management will be implemented as required to complete the 
installation of electrical conduits and lighting poles.
Contact: Projects Engineer, Shaun Lucas 0448 020 479


